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Galloway Township, NJ- The holiday season is a time to share our thanks in 
remembrance of the men and women who have sacrificed their lives for our freedom and 
security. The South Jersey Area Wind Ensemble will present a concert entitled “A 
Holiday to Remember” in honor of our veterans on Monday, December 7, 2009 at 7:30 
p.m. at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey in the Performing Arts Center on 
the main Galloway Township campus.   
 
The concert will feature a blend of patriotic and traditional holiday music.  A 65 member 
concert band, under the direction of Keith W. Hodgson, and the 50 plus member 
Mainland Choral Society, under the direction of James Grant, will premiere a special 
band and choir work entitled “A Christmas Medley.”   
 
On December 7, sixty eight years ago, the Japanese attacked Pearl Harbor.  To 
remember Pearl Harbor Day, “America the Beautiful” and “At Dawn they Slept” will be 
performed with a salute to our veterans.  The military honor guard will be present.    
 
The concert was made possible in part by a grant from the Atlantic County Office of 
Cultural and Heritage Affairs and commissioned by the South Jersey Area Wind 
Ensemble (SJAWE).   
 
Admission is $10.  For more information, please visit www.sjawe.com.  
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